
 

Dear Families: 

 

I trust that everyone is keeping up to date with the information about 

Coronavirus and it's impact on our community. I am receiving updates daily 

from the state, and the school is following all guidelines we receive. 

 

I need to make you aware of some recent guidelines that will affect our 

school and families. 

 

Cleaning 

 

The school will continue to follow all recommendations for cleaning and 

disinfecting the facilities. 

 

Closing School 

 

If we become aware of any student or employees that test positive for 

Coronavirus, we will close school for a minimum of three days for a 

thorough cleaning. If we have more than one positive test result then we will 

close for fourteen (14) days. 

 

Illness 

 

If your child is sick, please do not send them to school. If anyone in your 

family shows syptoms of the COVID-19 virus, contact your doctor or 

healthcare provider about being tested. If anyone in your family does test 

positive then contact the school so we can take recommended action. All 

information will be kept confidential. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Sandra R. Rhodes, D.Min. 

Administrator 

True Vine Christian Academy School-beKIDZ EC.   

  
 


